Letter of recommendation

May 5, 2021
 

To whom it may concern,
 
It is my pleasure to recommend Andreas Bye as Member of the Post-Award Change Management Board (CMB).

I have worked with Andreas for a little more than 3 years in Logiq AS as his supervisor and as head of the technical department in Logiq. Andreas has in this time proven his determination and skills, and has become a very reliable Project Manager. Not only by his knowledge of the different files and formats that Logiq handles, but also on the customer side, so that they can implement even better processes based on their transition to digital based order, order response and invoice.

Within Logiq, Andreas has on his own initiative initiated a Peppol group that consists of members from all departments within Logiq. This group is responsible for following all changes within the different formats. Andreas is the project leader for this group and for the implementation and testing that this group decides on. Much because of this group and their effort, Logiq has become one of the leading and most reliable distributors of Peppol BIS documents in Norway. 

Andreas is also playing a big role in BEAst and Virke as an edi expert for discussing the practical and technical changes within the BEAst formats.

By taking Andreas in as Member of the Post-Award Change Management Board (CMB) you will get a dedicated, proactive and highly skilled member, with great knowledge of the formats technically and in principle, but also with great knowledge of how they are used in “the real world”.  


Andreas has my highest recommendation for this position. I have no doubt he will make a strong addition to the Board. 


Sincerely,
 	


Gisle Åsberg 
Logiq AS
